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Advisory Notice                         A17-008 

 
 
Date: June 15th, 2017 

 
 

MAINTENANCE OF THE MONTREAL EXCHANGE WEBSITE 
 

Please note that the Montréal Exchange website will undergo maintenance during the evening of June 15, 2017. Though 
the maintenance should be transparent to users, it is possible that an interruption could occur.  
  
We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the 
Technical Help Desk at the coordinates in the signature found below. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll free: 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone: 514-871-7872 
Email: samsupport@tmx.com  

    

mailto:samsupport@tmx.com
http://m-x.ca/accueil_en.php
http://m-x.ca/twitter
http://m-x.ca/facebook
http://m-x.ca/linkedin

	MAINTENANCE OF THE MONTREAL EXCHANGE WEBSITE

